22 January 2009

Mr David Oughton

Chairman

Remuneration Authority

PO Box 10-084

WELLINGTON

Dear Mr Oughton

You will be aware that the New Zealand economy, like most countries around the world, is facing what looks to be a very difficult period ahead.  Accordingly, it is the view of my Government that the Remuneration Authority should exercise restraint when considering salary determinations for those persons within its jurisdiction.

At the appropriate time the National Party will file a submission recommending a zero increase for Parliamentary salaries.  

Yours sincerely

John Key

Prime Minister
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